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Our April rankings and ratings lists have now been published, taking into account matches that were played
earlier in March before the coronavirus ‘lockdown’.

All Table Tennis England organised and sanctioned events were cancelled as of March 16. Currently, all events
are cancelled until the end of May and all national events until the end of June.

Any months in which sanctioned events are cancelled – including March – will NOT count towards player
inactivity periods on the rankings and ratings lists.

If you have any questions about the rankings or ratings, please email help@tabletennisengland.co.uk
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